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-----Original Message-----
From: jason carpenter
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 9:34 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Industrial Solar - Opposed to Birch Solar; Case Number 20-1605-EL-BGN

To: Mr. Mathew Butler

I have been reading that my prior opposition and testimony last year at the Allen County Fairgrounds may be
dismissed because of a group that pulled out a couple of months ago.

I want to RESTATE that I am still OPPOSED to this Birch Solar site in local farms near my residence. When I
presented my opposition at the fairgrounds, we were told to limit our concerns to only things that had not yet
presented. I want to state that all of my concerns that I presented and the many concerns of those that others
presented still weigh heavily on me. I was told that our presentation at this event would be recoded and part of
public knowledge. I am not sure where this information can be found; but I am sure that you do. My name is Jason
Carpenter.  I may be wrong, but It was my understanding that all of our concerns would be studied and answered. I
have never received a call nor any mail to answer my concerns and all of the concerns raised that night. Where can
this information be found?  Did I miss understand this?

With so much being written of Townships and Municipalities and passage of (Senate Bill 52? ) all against solar and
wind projects, I believe that many individuals in the general public may feel that this wasn’t going to move forward
anymore.  There seems to be a general confusion about the subject. I had just read this week where we needed to
email that we were still Opposed so that is what I am doing.

I still would like to see answers and studies to the concerns that had been raised. Please advise if this exists or
doesn’t exist. If it exists, how / when / where were we to be informed and the location of this information?

Regards,
Jason Carpenter

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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